First Grade Valentine Exchange

On Thursday, February 14th, our class will be exchanging valentines. If your child would like to pass out Valentine’s cards, please make sure that they have a card for each student in the room.  This is an optional activity.  Each student will be responsible for writing his/her own valentines at home. They must include who the valentine is for and who it is from. They may also attach a small treat (non-food item) to the valentine if they wish (examples: stickers, pencils, erasers). On the bottom of this sheet is a list of all the boys and girls in our classroom. Please make sure each child receives a valentine. Have your child practice reading the names because they will be responsible for delivering their own valentines. It might be helpful to complete a few valentines each evening, so that your child doesn’t get stuck writing them all in one night.
VALENTINES ARE TO BE BROUGHT TO SCHOOL ON 
Thursday, February 14th.
Mrs. Bowles’ Class List 2019
	Girls
	Boys

	Saira
	Yahya

	Sydney
	Tyce

	Collette
	Alex

	Youstina
	Siddharth

	Saathvika
	Ian

	Addy
	Austin

	Elise
	Akira

	Meghan
	Syam

	Adha
	Rithwik

	Aakanksha
	Brian

	
	Sayhan

	
	Connor

	
	Noah
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